
From: St. Marie, Stephen 
Sent: 8/31/2012 10:40:31 AM 
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Vegetation Management, follow up to my telephone message 

Sid, 
I am working on potential changes to the CPUC website related to the tree-trimming 

issue. I just left a telephone message asking you to call me. All of this is related to 
Resolution E-4493. One idea we have discussed is putting utility contact info on the 
CPUC web page. I understand from the Energy Division's person, Werner Blumer, 
that PG&E's main representative on this issue is Redacted 

— cTiei^c. 
Stephen St Marie 
Policy and Planning Advisor 
Office of Commissioner Catherine JK Sandoval 
California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102 
415-703-5173 (office) 
415-940-1984 (mobile) 
sst@cpuc.ca.qov 
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